
 

 
 

 
Cindi Ritcey-Fox 
Senior Educator 
2201 East Enterprise Avenue, Ste 101 
Appleton, WI  54913 
 
Dear Cindi 
 
The Auer Steel Health Committee would like to extend our appreciation to you for the financial 
wellness opportunity provided through Healics. Your education seminars were top notch and 
provided timely information to our co-workers. The one-on-one sessions were an unexpected 
bonus.  
 
Although we regularly provide informational sessions on both our benefits and our retirement 
plan, our employees appreciated the way you tied them all together. Everyone had positive 
things to say about you and even referred others who missed the meeting to work with you. 
That is a huge plus; and as you know, referrals are a form of compliment. 
 
We have had great feedback on your seminar and one-on-one meetings. Employees appreciate 
that we have brought this resource to them. We feel good that we have provided our co-
workers with valuable information that will help them make better financial choices for the 
future.  
 
Thank you again for your time and efforts. We look forward to more seminars with you in the 
future. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Christy A. Schmalzer 

 
Christy A. Schmalzer 
Director of Human Resources 


